
From: Archaeologydc - E&E   
Sent: 11 March 2022 09:29 
To: Planning   
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 21/04158/F 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Ref: 21/04158/F Land 1mile from J9 East of M40, Part of M40 through 
Chesterton Parish, Chesterton 
 
Thank you for consulting with us in relation to the above application. The site has 
been subject to an archaeological evaluation which produced negative results, and 
therefore, no further archaeological works are needed in connection to this 
application.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Victoria  
 

Victoria Green BA (Hons.) MA PCIfA 
Planning Archaeologist  
Oxfordshire County Archaeological Services  
 


